
Project: ​Sturgis Middle School Traffic Pick-Up & Drop-Off Improvements 

Objective:​ Enhance traffic safety & flow during student drop-of & pick-up 

Funding: ​Building & Site Sinking Funds & General Funds 

Status: ​Work in Progress 

Phase 1 Projected Completion: ​August, 2019 

 

Update 8/14/2019: ​Stop bars and directional arrows have been painted on the pavement to 

communicate traffic flow. 

 

 

Update 8/9/2019: ​The drop-off and pick-up drives have been reconfigured to prioritize safety and 

traffic flow through: 

● One-way traffic, enhanced signage, and clear pavement markings. 

● Both the East and West drives will be used for student drop-off and pick-up. 

● Traffic using the East drive must exit to the East (towards Big Hill Road). 

● Traffic using the West drive must exit to the West (towards Wall School). 

 

We would like to thank the City of Sturgis and the St. Joseph County Road Commission for 

collaborating with us on conducting a Road Safety Audit to address our safety and congestion needs. 

This audit provided information about traffic safety and flow, which was provided to a focus group. 

 

Pictured below are a few of the new signs. 



 


